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Farmington Senior Citizens 9-17-23 

 

September 18, 2023 

 

Meeting number 892 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:09 PM on Monday, 

September 18, 2023, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  15 members and two guests were present.   

 

Tessa Ryan from the Legacy at Fairways shared information about upcoming events that are open to 

the public.  The Legacy also provided a pasta alfredo dish for our dish to pass lunch.    Then members 

enjoyed the dish to pass lunch. 

 

Vice President Ruth Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting resumed at 12:50 PM. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the August 21st meeting were read and an amended version 

was approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of September 18, there is $449.27 in the Treasury.  $12.50 from the 50/50 

raffle and $.07 interest was added.  A check was received from the Town of Farmington to cover the 

cost of meats, rolls, and condiments for the picnic. 

 

Birthday:  Members sang Happy Birthday to Bob Zink and John VanderWalle. 

 

Anniversary:  None 

 

Sunshine Report:  Sue Howland will send a card to Marilyn Eck after her knee surgery. 

   

Entertainment:   

• A representative from the Office of the Aging will attend the October 2 meeting. 

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner is working on presentations about Full Care of House 

Plants, UFO’s, and the Paranormal. 

• Ruth is working with the Legacy at Fairways to serve lunches. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:   

• President Gary Weidenborner shared COVID test kits and a document with the location of flu 

clinics in the area.   

• Gary also warned members about aggressive yellow jackets in our area. 

• Since Ruth and Gary will not be in town for our Thanksgiving dinner, a volunteer is needed to 

cook the turkey. 

• Members discussed possible locations to hold our Christmas Party on December 4. 

o Ruth Weidenborner will contact The Villager in Canandaigua for information. 

o Lynn Costello will contact Flaherty’s in Macedon 

o Kathy Wagner will contact Cheap Charlie’s in Bloomfield 

 

Town of Farmington update by Gary Weidenborner:  None 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Andrea Sidare won $8 in the 50/50 raffle.   

 

There will be dominos after the meeting. 
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Kathy Wagner shared some jokes. 

 

Vice President Ruth Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:10 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


